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To ensure all students, staff, and stakeholders learn and grow together as a community 
  

May 26, 2022 
 

Dear Steger School District 194 Community, 

Earlier today, Chicago Heights School District 170 was placed on a soft lockdown, because of a threat in a 
neighboring school district.  As of now, Steger School District 194 has received no threats, and is not the cause 
for the Chicago Heights Schools soft lock down.  SD 194 is aware of a flyer from 2019 that had been recently 
re-circulated on social media.  So, out of an abundance of caution, we felt a soft lockdown was appropriate in 
SD 194.  This precautionary measure is to ensure the safety of all students and staff. 

During SD 194’s soft lockdown, all teachers lock their doors and continue teaching.  No one is permitted to 
leave the campus, and no one is allowed on the campus. 

In SD 194, student, staff, and visitor safety is our top priority! 

 
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
Dr. David T. Frusher 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 

http://www.sd194.org/

